
VACCINATION AGAINST INFLUENZA AT THE MRA

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) organised a vaccination programme for its staff on Tuesday 
20th and Wednesday 21st June 2017 at the MRA Head Office and Custom House respectively. The 
vaccination programme aims at immunizing MRA staff against ailments which are common in 
winter and MRA staff responded positively to the programme by turning up in huge numbers for 
the vaccination, which was organised in collaboration with the Ministry of Health and Quality of 
Life (MoHQL). The vaccination also provides immunity against the prevailing viral influenza.

It is to be noted that during this exercise, nearly 500 employes were vaccinated (MRA Head Office: 
285 and Custom House: 209). The vaccination programme was made possible due to the close 
collaboration between the MRA and the MoHQL.
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